
 

Newsletter  04                  Friday  24 Sep 2021 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2020 – 2021 

 

Autumn Term 1 2021 

Wed 1st September 2021—Fri 15th October 

Half Term 

Mon 18th October—Fri 29th October 

Autumn Term 2 2021 

Mon 1st November—Fri 17th December 

Christmas Break 

Mon 20th December—Mon 3rd January 

2022 

Spring Term 1 2022 

Tues 4th January —Fri 11th February 

2022 

Half Term 

Mon 14th February—Fri 18th February 

2022 

Spring Term 2 2022 

Mon 21st February —Fri 1st April 2022 

Easter Break 

Mon 4th April—Mon 18th April 2022 

Summer Term 1 2022 

Tues 19th April—Fri 27th May 2022 

Half Term 

Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 2022 

Summer Term 2 2022 

Mon 6th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

 
 
 
 

 Friday 1st October  
 

We are inviting all parents and  
carers to join us for Harvest       

Festival thanksgiving. 
 

We are pleased to be able to     
return to church once again.  

 
The service will be held at            
St Michael’s at 9.30 am. 

 
If you would like to join us at church, 

please wait in the playground at 
9.00am. 

Harvest  Fest ival  Donations  
 

Once again, we ask you to kindly donate an item 
or two towards our Harvest celebrations.   
 
This year we are collecting donations on behalf of 
the Robes Project and a local food bank. 
 

Donations should be non perishable, i.e.  tinned 
goods; dried goods and toiletries etc.   
 

Please send your donations to school with your 
child on Friday morning. 
 
We thank you in advance for your kindness and 
generosity. 



 
We raised a whopping £216.11 from our 

cake sale and coffee morning. 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated the 
vast amount of yummy cakes. 

 
We would also like to thank the             

heroes and heroines who helped out at 
the cake sale. 

 
All proceeds of the cake sale and coffee 
morning will be  donated to Macmillan 

Cancer Support. 

 

 

Today we had our first coffee  
morning since COVID began. 

It was very nice to see parents back 
in school, having a network and a 

‘natter’ over coffee. 

We are currently organising       
childcare provision for the October 

half term.  There will be an           
approximate cost of £20 per day  
depending on the hours that you  

require. 

It would be really helpful if you could 
let us know if you are interested by 

completing an expression of interest 
form using the following link. 

 https://tinyurl.com/OctHalfTermClub2021 

Week Commencing Monday 11th October 

8.00—8.45 am 

Year R (Diamond) - Tuesday 12th October   

Y1 (Heroes) -  Tuesday 12th October 

Y2 (Stardust) - Wednesday 13th October 

Y3 (Aladdin) - Wednesday 13th October 

Y4 (Mars) - Thursdasy 14th October 

Y5 (Cosmic) - Thursday 14th October 

Y6 (Golden) - Friday 15th October 

All parents and carers are invited to attend 
this much loved event. 

 
You will have received a letter from the 
NHS regarding this season’s flu        
vaccinations. 
 
Please read the letter carefully and   
complete the online Flu Immunisation 
form even if you do not wish your child 
to be vaccinated. 

 

Parents are reminded that plain navy blue jumpers are not part of St Andrew’s  
school uniform and therefore, should not be worn to this school. 
 
Please visit the school website for information about the correct items of     
uniform and where to purchase them from. 


